
 

 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Kimberly Drake  
Marketing Specialist, International  

DATE: August 13, 2020  

SUBJECT: India Independence Day 

 
Greenheck India Corporate office and manufacturing facility will be closed on Saturday, August 15 in 
observance of India Independence Day. 
 
Greenheck India will be open for business on Monday, August 17. 
 

 
 
Independence Day is annually celebrated on August 15, as a national holiday in India commemorating the 
nation’s independence from the United Kingdom on August 15, 1947. 
 
Have a great holiday weekend!   


